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Quality Policy Statement 
 

The Remote Area Health Corps’ vision is:  
 
The Remote Area Health Corps will work to close the gap in Indigenous health 
outcomes by working in partnership with health services to build and strengthen the 
remote primary health care workforce in the Northern Territory. 
 
The Remote Area Health Corps (RAHC) has four core principles that govern the 
organisation’s operations.  These are:  

 
Safe and successful placements 

Valuable and integrated partnerships 
Responsiveness, Accountability and Integrity 

Sound Financial Management 
 
These principles are addressed at every stage and decision point to ensure that a 
positive outcome is always achieved with the primary focus being to attain our vision. 
 
The RAHC mission is to identify, prepare, mobilise and support urban-based health 
professionals to meet the staffing needs of the Aboriginal Medical Services and 
Northern Territory Department of Health. This will support the strengthening and 
expansion of primary health services in remote communities of the Northern Territory 
by effectively transitioning health professionals into primary health care service 
delivery in a remote setting. RAHC is committed to continual improvement in 
performance and effectiveness in providing appropriate health professionals to 
support the primary health services of the Northern Territory. 
 
RAHC is proud of our certification and compliance with the requirements of  
AS/NZS ISO 9001:2015.  
 
Quality Management 
 

The Quality Policy and overall Quality Management System are reviewed quarterly 
by the Management Review Committee to ensure it complies with the requirements 
of AS/NZS ISO 9001:2015. All staff shall ensure that the Quality Policy and 
information within the QMS is communicated and recognized at appropriate levels 
throughout the organisation. 
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